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Dear Bill,

I always enjoy writing our prayer letter right after Missionary Communication Workshop.
The workshop is always the first week of November, and I look forward to it all year long. At
the workshop, missionaries receive the communication tools they need to capture and hold
people’s attention with a memorable presentation that changes lives.

At the end of the workshop, we ask the missionaries for an evaluation of the workshop. The
following are 3 of their responses:

Deputation Missionary - This workshop has enhanced my speaking skills, my monthly
support letters and my ability to answer questions.

Veteran Missionary – This week of training was one of the most profitable weeks of my
ministry. The hands-on approach by the coaches is truly amazing.

Deputation Missionary – Anyone in ministry should go to this workshop. It was the most
rewarding training I have ever experienced. Before the workshop, I was unsure of myself as a
speaker, but it has left me thrilled to speak and confident in my speaking abilities.

Your faithful support allows these missionaries to attend the workshop at no cost to them.
Your generous giving covers all housing, food and conference materials. As you can see, your
investment in Abound is making a huge difference for these missionaries.

Lewis McClendon
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